Church Staff

Pastor- Rev. Robbie Stephens
Chairman/Diaconate —Karen Williams
Director of Music — Rodney McLean
Organist — Roy Hicks

Pianist — Tracey Shoaf

Assistant Pianist-Jan Shepherd
Secretary — Barbara Bostian

Youth Leader-

www.churchlandbaptistchurch.org
Pastor cell phone: 910-880-2965

Telephone 336/752-2741
Office Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs. 9:00 am-12:00 pm
TalkWithCBC(@gmail.com

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Sunday, December 2

9:45 am. Sunday School

11:00 a.m. Worship Service

6:00 p.m. Children’s Christmas Program

Monday, December 3 .

7:00 p.m. Finance Committee meeting

Wednesday, December S

5:30-6:30 p.m. CBC Night

6:30 p.m. Mission Friends

6:30 p.m.  Bible Study

7:15p.m.  Choir Practice

Thursday, December 6

11:00 a.m. Seniors on Sabbatical meet in
Fellowship Hall

7:00 p.m. Building & Grounds meeting

Ch |
Baptist Church



December 2, 2018
Organ Prelude

Ringing of the Hour

Chancel Choir Call To Worship No. 117
“As with Gladness Men of Old”

Welcome/Opportunities
Lighting of the Advent Candle

Hymn No. 77
“Come, Thou Long-Expected Jesus”

Children’s Time

(All children wanting to go to “Happy Notes” with Taylor may exit at this time)

Hymn No. 76
“O Come, O Come, Emmanuel”’

Offertory Prayer/Offertory/Doxology

Chancel Choir Anthem
“The Morning Star Will Rise”

Message “Don’t Miss the Obvious”
Text: John 1:10

Invitational Hymn No. 109
“Love Came Down at Christmas”

Closing Prayer

Postlude

In lieu of flowers today a monetary gift has been
given to the Glory of God — in memory of Ben &
Gertrude Lomax — by Gary & Jody Lomax

Next Sunday in lieu of flowers a monetary gift will
be given — to His honor and in honor of our
grandchildren, Austin, Ashtyn, Katelyn, Sydney &
Ella — by Ronnie & Sharon Griggs

Visitors, you are welcome at this Worship
Service. Your presence is a blessing, and we hope
you will be blessed as we worship together. We ask
you to complete a Visitors Card from the pew rack
and place it in the offering plate or give it to the
pastor. You are invited to worship with us as we
gather on Sundays and Wednesdays.




Nursery Workers
Dec. 2 Lisa Ridenhour, Tori Ridenhour
Dec. 9 Barbara Shoaf, Michele Shoaf

Office Secretaries
Dec.2  Karen Allen, Nancy Swicegood
Dec.9  Jean Shaver, Amy Freeman

Counting Committee
Dec.2 Jean Shaver, Rita Caudle

Dec.9 Karen Allen, Luke Shepherd

Ushers
Dec. 2 Lee Caudle, Jeff Medlin
Ronnie Beck, Rick Lomax
Dec. 9 Rudy Hartley, Ronald Hartley
Tim Freeman, Luke Shepherd

Door Greeters

Dec. 2

Front Door = Ronnie Griggs
North Door  Judy Wood
Office Door Angie West
Dec. 9

Front Door  Ronnie Griggs
North Door  Drew Tedder
Office Door Chad Tedder

CBC Opportunities/ Announcements

Holiday House and Art Exhibit — in
conjunction with the Children’s Christmas
Party, tonight we will have a Holiday House
in the Fellowship Hall. Youth of all ages are
invited to visit and purchase Christmas gifts
for their family, friends and pets. Prices
range from $.25 to $3.00. Gift wrapping is
free. In addition, we will be having an Art
Exhibit. The exhibit will display the art
work done by the youth of the church. Art -
work will be available for sale. The profit
from the sale will go to the building fund.
There will also be a surprise visitor tonight
for the kids. Come and enjoy the children’s
Christmas program that they have worked so
hard on and then enjoy the fun and
fellowship trimming the Christmas tree and
just having a good time with friends. Bring
your favorite finger food to share. Hope to
see everyone at 6:00 p.m. tonight.

CBC night, Wednesday, December 5 — 5:30-
6:30 pm. Sign-up sheet in office. Country
Style Steak Dinner. Make plans to stay for
Bible Study.



Contact information has been updated with
information I had to date. Copies are
available in the foyer, please take one and
keep with your church directory.

Thanks, Gerri Hartley

The Ark Encounter — we still need more
going in order to qualify for the group rates
and amenities. Without a certain number,
we will need to cancel our trip. This will be
a great experience, so please consider going
with us. Thanks, Gerri Hartley

CHURCHILAND BAPTIST CHURCH’S
ONGOING COMMUNITY MINISTRIES

West Davidson Food Pantry and Clothes
Closet
Food, Clothes, Monetary Gifts are always
needed and appreciated. Plus in May and
November the church provides volunteers to
work the Pantry and at the Clothes Closet.
Meals on Wheels Volunteers needed

November West Davidson Food Pantry
554 people served

29 new families added

1180 pounds of clothing distributed.
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CHURCHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH

WEEKLY FINANCIAL REPORT

BUDGET OFFERING

DATE
11/4/2018
11/11/2018
11/18/2018 -
11/25/2018

TOTAL

Other Offerings:
11/4/2018
11/11/2018
11/18/2018
11/25/2018

BUILDING FUND

DATE
11/4/2018
11/11/2018 -
11/18/2018
11/25/2018

TOTALS

(Festival of Tables $1810.00 profit - $300.00 to Youth

NEEDED WEEKLY
OFFERING

S 4,114.00
$ 2,668.00
$ 3,098.00
$ 2,586.00
S 12,466.00
$ 112.00
S 640.00
5 -

$ 183.55
NEEDED WEEKLY
OFFERING

$ 955.00
$ 2,641.00
S 460.00
$ 375.00
S 4,431.00

Lottie Moon Offering o
Please see in your bulletin today a pamphlet -
and an offering envelope for “Lottie Moon
Christmas Offering.” You can read some of
the wonderful work that your money helps
supports in the mission field with the
missionaries that are on the journey to bring
the gospel of Jesus Christ to the world.
While you read these stories we haveto

' remember the young girl Charlotte Digges

“Lottie Moon” who answered God’s calling
and left her family to travel by ship to China
in the 1800’s. Her stay in China lasted for -
40 years. While there she wrote letter after -
letter to American churches asking them'to
fund more overseas mission work and
support the Great Commission. Her goal.
was to tell everyone possible about the word
of God and His love for us all. After her:
death on the mission field an offering was
started in her name “Lottie Moon Christmas
Offering. Every church, every nation hasa
critical role to play in bringing the gospel to:
the world and we can help do that through
this offering today. Please pray for all the
missionaries, families and mission work. - .
Please support their needs through givingto™
the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. Every



dollar you give makes a difference, because
100% of the money collected this month
will go to the work of reaching every nation.
Our goal this year is $700.00 and this will be
collected through the month of December to
the first of January. Thank you so much for
your support

Barbara Shoaf — WMU Director

The family of Teresa Nelson would like to
thank our Church Family for the food, cards,
flowers, and to the monetary gifts given to
the church in Teresa’s memory. Thanks for
the visits and phone calls during the loss of
our loved one. We want to thank Rev.
Robbie Stephens and Rev. Jerry Wilkes for
their visits and the beautiful service they
provided. Thanks to the ladies of the church
for the meal prepared and to John Shoaf.
Teresa was a good hearted person who made
everyone laugh. She will be missed.
Thanks to all,
Bob, Tommy, Tami & Tracee

PRAYER CONCERNS

CURRENTLY ACTIVE IN THE
MILITARY SERVICE
BRIG GEN Tony Bauernfeind
MSG Andrew Barbee
CWO2 Nathaniel Lee Crouch.
LT COL Brady Gallagher
E-3 Jakob (Clay) Bowen

Nursing Home & Qur Shut-ins
Stanley Allen *Sue Williams
* Kaye Mischler *Kathy Davis
*Lois Lumsden *Linda Beck

Family & Friends

*If you have concerns that you wish to have
listed, please contact the church office, the
pastor, or one of our deacons. Please
remember the following concerns in your
prayers

Tonie Lamb — Health Issues

Bob Greene — hospitalized — (uncle to
Fairye Mills & Fran Wagner)

Family of Leon Snider in his death —
(uncle to Fairye Mills & Fran Wagner



Give your children the opportunity to buy
affordable gifts for everyone in their family, as
well as their friends. We have gifts from $.25-
$3.00. Gift wrapping is free,

Also parents are invited to the Art Exhibit to purchase painting
created by the children and youth.

Profits are to be given to the building fund.

Hope to see you there, REMEMBER: Santa Claus will be present




We will be cooking pork shoulders and
butts for Christmas.

If you would like to place an order, please
fill out the form and turn into the office
or place in the offering plate by Sunday,
December 16™. Orders to be picked up
by noon on Saturday, December 22™,

Shoulders-S45  Butts-$30

Name
Shoulder How Many__~
Butt How Many

Amt. Paid

We will be cooking pork shoulders and
butts for Christmas.

If you would like to place an order, please
fill out the form and turn into the office
or place in the offering plate by Sunday,
December 16™. Orders to be picked up
by noon on Saturday, December 22M,

Shoulders-S45  Butts-$30

Name
Shoulder____ HowMany_
Butt___  How Many

Amt. Paid




